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General Comment
Landfills not designed to safely store nuclear waste should not be used to store nuclear waste. The half life of 
even low level waste is still constitutes a chronic and cumulative radio active environmental, hazard. Nuclear 
waste should only be deposited in sites specifically designed to accept this residue. 
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